
2025 KS2 SATS











Tests will be 
happening in these 

places.

The rest of the school 
will be quiet to 

support us!



Breakfast

• Come to the Food Tech room at 8am and get some toast with jam 
or chocolate spread.

• At break time there will be cereal bars and fruit.
• There might be some biscuits and sweets for after the tests, too!



Equipment

• Rubbers are allowed, but you should encourage pupils to cross out 
answers they wish to change instead of rubbing them out.

• Pupils must use a dark pencil or a pen with blue or black ink to 
provide their answers.

• Pupils must not write their answers using erasable pens, glitter pens, 
gel pens or other coloured pens. The ink from these does not show 
up when scanned for on-screen marking.

• Pupils may highlight passages of text in any of the tests, provided this 
is normal classroom practice. Pupils must not write their answers with 
a highlighter pen.

We can provide 
you with 

equipment if 
you forget it!



Looking after the paper

• when preparing for the tests, encourage pupils to write their answers 
and show their working out in the area provided - responses in the 
margins or the grey area will not be marked, as answer booklets will 
be cut and scanned for on-screen marking

• pupils do not colour in or write on the barcodes positioned at the 
base of each page in the answer booklets - this could hinder the 
scanning and marking process, as the barcodes ensure that each page 
of a test script is associated with the right pupil



Some tips for the weekend

•Look after yourself
•Do something you enjoy
•Don’t compare yourself to anyone else
• If you are stressed, talk to someone
•Set an alarm for Monday morning!



Next Friday

• Please come to school in your PE kit!
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